
 

SPEECH FROM 
 

TUAN YANG TERUTAMA TUN DATO' SERI UTAMA                               
AHMAD FUZI BIN HAJI ABDUL RAZAK 

YANG DI-PERTUA NEGERI PULAU PINANG 
FOR SANTO DOMINGO  

HOLLYWOOD INTERNATIONAL FILM FESTIVAL 2022 
 

Warm greetings from the beautiful cool sandy beaches of Penang,                    

a tropical island famously known as the “Pearl of the Orient.” 

 

I am happy to be invited to say a few words to the esteemed leaders and 

organizing committee members of the Santo Domingo Hollywood 

International Film Festival. 

 

I am very proud to know that for the first time, Malaysia, my multinational 

and multicultural country, is represented among the mega-movie giants 

and super celebrities of the Hollywood Kingdom. 

 

During this time of anxieties and lockdowns due to this devastating 

COVID-19, it is great to know the cinema world is doing a marvelous job 

by bringing laughter and joy, cheering the world with happiness. 

 

 



 

As Governor of Penang, I congratulate the Chairman and his colleagues 

for hosting the Santo Domingo Hollywood International Film Festival and  

I am confident it will be a great success not only to the movie 

communities everywhere but to each and every one participating in this 

culturally significant event bringing the citizens of the world together. 

 

As Governor of Penang, may I wholeheartedly welcome you to visit us 

and enjoy the delicious variety of foods, colonial architectural buildings, 

lush sceneries and warmth of our friendly people. 

 

ONE TEAM, ONE DREAM !  SEE YOU SANTO DOMINGO HIFF ! 

 

 


